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Friday 8th December 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

We have been busily preparing for the winter fair and I am amazed at how well our community has pulled together to plan 
what I am sure is going to be an incredible event. Our new PTFA has really pulled together, from making games, cakes, provid-
ing donations to lobbying local businesses to contribute items to the raffle, which is looking fantastic. Please do buy a ticket if 
you haven’t already done so! 

Thank you to you all for what was an amazing turnout last night at our parent consultations. I am glad so many of you got to 
speak to the Family Coaching Service as well as see Ms Archer to complete the parent and carer survey. We will share the re-
sults of that with you soon. 

As I type this we are making the finishing touches to the fair and I am very much looking forward to you joining us! 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds - Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Hanukkah 

Hanukkah, Judaism’s ‘festival of lights’, starts at nightfall on December 
7, 2023 and ends with nightfall on December 15, 2023, beginning on the 
Hebrew calendar date of 25 Kislev, and lasting for eight days.  

 
We are wishing all our families 
‘Happy Hanukkah’ who are cele-
brating. Chag Sameach! 

Secret Agent Awards 
We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a 

Growth Mindset. 
 Well done to this week’s award winners. Please congratulate them on their 

exceptional achievement! 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Reception 

Julie Kyran Chasia Andreas Daiyan Betul 
Khalid G 

Zenaiyah 

School Street Zone—Penalty Charge Reminder 
 

Princess May has been permanently situated within a Hackney School Street 
Zone since June 2021.  This means that pedestrians and cyclists are priori-
tised at school start and finish times during term time.   This means that you 
must not drive your vehicle into Princess May Road, Barrett’s Grove, 
Wordsworth Road and Cressington Close between: 

• 8:30am - 09:30am 

• 3:00pm - 4:00pm 

If you drive into these roads between these times 
during term time you may receive a Penalty Charge 
from the Council.  The school has no responsibility 
for operating the zone in any way. 

 

Gold Certificates 
 Well done to our children who achieved Gold Certificates this week.  Please 

congratulate them on their exceptional achievement!!  

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Recep-

tion 
Keren 

Florence 

Arthur 

Jahsharie 

Dioren 

Kuzey 

Nermin 

Anaiya 

Adonai 

Dylan 

Yasu 

Mimi 

Yusra 

Petko 

Karlo 

Aizah 

Fiy Fiy 

Eray 

John 

Harris 

Gamze 

Ilyas 

School Christmas Productions! 

Save the dates for our Christmas Productions! 

Parents, carers, family and friends, please join us for our 
Christmas Productions!  We hope to see you there and 
the dates and times are: 

EYFS/KS1 Nativity Play on Tuesday 19th December 2023 

• Performance 1 will be at 11:00am for EYFS parents 

• Performance 2 will be at 2:15pm for KS1 parents 

KS2 Music Concert on Wednesday 20th December 2023 

• Single performance at 2.15pm  

Pantomime Reminder 
Y2 & Y6 will be going on their Pantomime Trip to see 
Alladin on  Tuesday 12th December. 

Y1, Y4 & Y5 will be going on their Pantomime Trip to see 
The Little Mermaid on Thursday 18th December. 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

 Congratulations to Olivia (4CJ) and Waseem 
(4CJ) who are this week’s Times Tables Rock 
Stars! 

Class Dojo Winners  

 This week’s Dojo  Winner is  
J’Mari (4CJ) with 
450 points! The 
class winners are:  

1st  Y6 —7974 points 

2nd  Y5— 7521 points 

3rd  Y4— 7364 points 


